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First Cruise Job Fair of 2019! 

Sponsored by Viking 

Next week will see the first ever Cruise Job Fair taking place in the beautiful city of Munich, Germany. 

Following the success of previous job fairs across the UK and Europe, media agency Webix Ltd is 

delighted to bring the Cruise Job Fair to Munich for the first time!  

Managing Director of Webix, Jay Dravecky says: “The German cruise market is rapidly growing, and 

Munich is one of the top three cities in the country where people looking for work on cruise ships are 

based. It is also ideally located as it borders many other European countries and we are expecting to 

attract hundreds of qualified and experienced candidates looking for employment on-board cruise 

ships from Germany and neighbouring countries.” 

Scheduled for Friday 15th February at the Konferenzzentrum München from 11.00-16.00, this event 

offers candidates the unique opportunity to speak face to face with recruitment agencies and 

recruiters from leading cruise lines, hand over their CVs in person and discuss any job opportunities.   

Viking, Disney Cruise Lines, Holland America Line and Cunard Line are amongst the numerous 

companies that will be in attendance from all of the leading cruise lines, concessionaires and 

recruitment agencies, and they are all looking to meet experienced and enthusiastic candidates for a 

wide range of positions on board cruise ships. Many of them are specifically looking for German 

speaking candidates.  

The aim of the job fair is to bring quality candidates and recruiters together. They are seen as the 

leading careers fairs with the cruise line industry and offer a great opportunity for everyone involved.  

On the day candidates will be able to acquire everything needed to secure a dream job onboard a 

cruise ship, such as advice on how to strengthen their CV and interview skills, and to understand 

what training will be required and if necessary, where to find it. 

Dravecky adds: “If you would like to find work on a cruise ship in 2019, then attending a job fair will 

increase your chances significantly. In fact, we have seen that candidates who attend a job fair are 

ten times more like to be offered a position following the fair, compared to simply applying online.” 

About the organisers, Webix Ltd  

Based in Bristol (UK), Webix is an online media company specialising in cruise ship and marine 

recruitment. Owners of three job boards - All Cruise Jobs, the leading job board for the cruise 

industry; yaCrew, a popular job board for super yachts; and Sea Career, a fast-growing job board for 

marine and offshore jobs - their goal is to assist candidates in the preparation and application for 

roles within these industries.  

For the latest news and updates on upcoming cruise job fairs, visit www.cruisejobfair.com and follow 

us on LinkedIn, Facebook, Twitter and Instagram.  

http://www.cruisejobfair.com/

